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Merry Christmas and Happy New Year to everyone!   
Please enjoy this time of the year with your family and friends.  
We have so many blessings to be grateful for.  
May 2018 be an awesome year for all of us! 
 
The ropings will kick in to high gear in January. OTRA has a roping somewhere every 
weekend from January through March!! So get those calendars out and lay out a plan to 
participate! The new roper numbers, the new roping formats and the new quick start 
barrier should make this an interesting year for all of us! 
Remember that the roper numbers are always a work in progress and we will continually 
be making adjustments! 
 
Our January schedule looks like this: 
January 6 – Clovis, NM -- high point Saddle will be awarded – Thanks to City of Clovis! 
January 7 – Alvarado – OTRA vests to first place winners!  
January 13 – Andrews    ~    Abilene   ~    Groesbeck 
January 13 & 14 – Ponder -- high point Saddle will be awarded along with OTRA vests! 
January 20 –  Terrell 
                       Amarillo -- high point Saddle will be awarded! 
January 27 – Kerrville 
                          Clovis, NM -- high point Saddle will be awarded! – Thanks to City of Clovis! 

 
Start attending those District ropings early in the season so you and all your partners 
can get points for Regular Season prizes AND also get qualified for OTRA Finals! 

 
All our Best to All of You, 
Tim & Whitney McCright         
Original Team Roping Association, Inc.                                                                        


